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FROM THE EDITOR

Dear Colleagues,

“Asthma Allergy and Immunology”, the official journal of Turkish National
Society of Allergy and Clinical Immunology, is a peer review journal and has been
in publication since 20035. The official languages of the journal are Turkish and
English and the articles have been available online since 2003. So far, it has ba-
sically provided national data on allergy and immunology

Recently, we have extended our scope to international grounds. We are gra-
teful to the members of the international editorial board of our journal who accepted our invitation and
supported our mission. I would also like to invite you to submit a manuscript Lo “Asthma Allergy Immu-
nology” and share your experience with us.

[am pleased to inform you that online manuscript submission will be available soon. Please visit the
web site of Asthma Allergy Immunology www.aai.org.tr for submitting a manuscript.

On behalf of Turkish National Society of Allergy and Clinical Immunology, I would like to invite you
to our National Allergy and Clinical Immunology Congress which is going to be held in Antalya, between
5 and 7 November 2009. I believe, you will be satisfied not only with the scientific contents of the Cong-
ress but also with the social program and enjoy the lovely city, Antalya which is located in the unique
Mediterranean cost of TURKEY.

Finally, as many of you already know the 30" Congress of the European Academy of Allergy and
Clinical Immunology, 2011 will be held in Istanbul, TURKEY on June 11%-15th 2011. Please, be ready
to be involved in a magnificent Congress that the organizing committee is preparing for you. Istanbul not
only connects Europe and Asia but is also a melting pot for different cultures. This will be a time the cily
will surround science with its unique and outstanding beauties. If you have not been to Istanbul before,
do not miss this unique opportunity of experiencing science in a glamorous atmosphere!

We are looking forward to the opportunity of welcoming you in Istanbul and your scientific work in
our Journal.

With best regards,
Giilfem k. Gelik, MD, Professor
Editor in Chief




